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04/07/2022  09:52:492022/1233/P NOBJ Ms Katharine 

Morton

As a direct neighbour of the applicants, myself with a wooden gate, I consider the style and materials of the 

applicant's proposed painted wooden gate to be perfectly in keeping with the local area and original 'feel' of the 

conservation area and am happy to believe it would be an appropriate addition to the property.

30/06/2022  20:15:202022/1233/P SUPPRT Salia Samai I am writing in support of the above application to install a wooden gate at the front of this property. 

It appears in keeping with the residential properties alongside and does not impact adversely in the character 

of the houses in the road.

04/07/2022  07:52:332022/1233/P NOBJ shezi nackvi We have absolutely no objection to this planning application ,the wooden gate will greatly enhance  the 

appearance of the street and is in keeping with the original.

30/06/2022  10:46:192022/1233/P COMMNT Richard Holland Dear Neil,

This is all nonsense.  There is no one style for gate entrances in St Mark's Crescent.  We have none, Others 

have various styles of wrought iron, and many have none.  Irene and i think your current gate is just absolutely 

magnificent.

I think your new gate enhances the road, and should be the model for those whose old wrought iron gates 

have long passed their use by dates or have been stolen.

We would absolutely love having an exactly same style gate as you currently have.

I support the retention of the lovely gate you have just recently installed and wish to compliment you for 

investing such effort, time and money in enhancing the road.

Best regards

Richard and Irene Holland
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